
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Ms. Veronica Scuotto, 
 
Every year, at this time, Egypt has the honor to welcome a group of the world's most active and influential 
youth, in its international youth platform, which is held annually under the name of "World Youth Forum". 
 
Egypt launched the First World Youth Forum in 2017 to be a global platform built to bring together 
promising youth of different nationalities and backgrounds to discuss a wide range of global issues. The 
Forum has provided an opportunity for young people to exchange their views and express their ideas in 
order to promote an open dialogue between different cultures and civilizations, and to send a message of 
peace, unity, harmony and progress to the whole world. The Forum has set the stage for promising young 
men and women, from the region and the world at large, in a rich environment, which provided them 
with the opportunity to communicate with decision-makers, researchers, and thinkers. 
 
Over the past two years, the World Youth Forum has discussed various topics ranging from counter-
terrorism and extremism, humanitarian aid in the times of natural disasters, achieving water and food 
security for all, empowering women, empowering the youth and people with special needs, to the 
opportunities and challenges related to telecommunications such as artificial intelligence and electronic 
games. 
 
Over the past two years, more than 300 speakers and 8,000 youth participants from 163 countries 
attended the forum. More than 50 meetings, workshops and round tables were held, as well as many 
open discussions aimed at enriching their experience. 
 
This has rendered the World Youth Forum an opportunity for world youth to unite in building humanity 
and leave a permanent and positive footprint on regional and global levels. 
 
In this context, the World Youth Forum is extending an invitation to you as a speaker in the session 
titled “Vocational Education and Training: Transforming the Entrepreneurship Ecosystem” to be held 
on December 15, 2019.  
   
As part of our efforts to encourage the encounters between youth talents and inspiring figures, the World 
Youth Forum is honored to invite you to attend the Third Edition of the World Youth Forum in Sharm El 
Sheikh from 14 to 17 December 2019, so that we can share your vision and ideas for the future. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to the land of peace and civilization... from the land of Egypt. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Dr. Rasha Ragheb 
Director of World Youth Forum 


